

Superintendent Board Meeting Report 8-7-2025

- I'm very excited to begin my 29th year of administration and 6th year in the district and thank you for your continued support.
- As you know, there have been some changes in our management team and I look forward to mentoring and supporting those in their new positions.
- Our continuing priority throughout the district is safety and student achievement. A focus
 for the year will be to improve our collaboration days with a more structured professional
 learning community (PLC) approach to support student learning.
- Across the district, we've been hard at work preparing for a successful year by investing
 in solidifying academic programs, increasing student support through the Community
 Schools grant and professional development for both the classified and certificated staff.
- The expected district enrollment is 1386. The site administrators will be taking live seat counts every period the first three days of school to identify no shows that are on the books.



